


gy

The important Wurzel date which I mentioned at the beginning
of the letter, is on 25th July. Adge and the boys are travelling
straight to London from their show at Cirencester to do a B.B.C.
recording the following day. The show is "Country Meets Folk",
and is featured twice a week on Radio 2. The Sunday show on 26th
July, at 4-Opm is repeated the following Saturday at 7-30pm, so
you all have two chances to listen to the show., I understand
that tickets are available for the show from the Playhouse Theatre
B.B.C. London, but as to whether there are any spare seats left I
don't know. The show starts at 1-Opm, and Tony told me that the

audiance has to be in their seats by 12-30pm. I hope to be able
to tell you all that happens next month.

\ Since my last newsletter Tony has since put many of his
musical instruments up for sale and successfully sold a bass,
bass guitar, two violins, and a banjo. He has also aquired two

very large speakers for his stereo equipment, each weighing one
cwt each.

On the evening of the 27th June, the peace and quiet of the
village fo Nailsea in Somerset, was interupted by the music of
Adge and the Wurzels as they performed at the Annual Nailsea Fete.
A trailer which was used by Adge and the boys, and the other
accompnying groups, as a changing room, was placed at the far
end of the local playing field. A small but ample stage was
connected to the front of it. For once the weather was favourable
and although the sky looked very cloudy for the boys first
appearance around 9-Opm it soon cleared, and their second show
was presented before a large and enthusiastic audiance, under a
cloudless sky.

After a very quick change, when the show had finished, Tommy



